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I-15/SR-78 Connectors Closed Saturday Morning 
 

SAN DIEGO—Caltrans maintenance crews will close the connector ramps from northbound and 
southbound Interstate 15 (I-15) to eastbound State Route 78 (SR-78) Saturday morning from 3 
until 10 to repair highway signs.  
 
Northbound and southbound I-15 motorists will be detoured to westbound SR-78 to Nordahl 
Road, left on Nordahl Road and left onto eastbound SR-78. 
   
Caltrans reminds drivers to “Be Work Zone Alert” and to slow when nearing highway work 
zones. 
 
Follow @SDCaltrans on Twitter and like CaltransDistrict11 on Facebook to stay current on news 
related to state highways in San Diego and Imperial counties. 
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http://www.beworkzonealert.com/
http://www.dot.ca.gov/moveover/
http://www.saveourwater.com/
http://www.twitter.com/SDCaltrans
http://www.facebook.com/CaltransDistrict11

